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It is our endeavor to serve the public interest. Station KQIS Kiss 105.3 & 1340 broadcast programming 

responsive to issues of concern to the state of Arkansas and it's listening public. The following is a brief 

description of these issues and the station's most significant programming treatment of them: 

 

7-5-20 

The station hosted and provided free meals for the community. We also connected with Arkansas 

Support Network. We helped them raise funds for their operation which works with people and families 

who suffer from disabilities.  

 

7-7-20 

Working with local employment company "1st Employment" we talked about opportunities for local 

community members to find work during the pandemic. We provided a list of resources that our 

community could utilize in order to get back on their feet if they had been effected during this time.  

 

7-7-20 

We used our  station to highlight "Sprayetteville" a community event that used artwork throughout the 

city to express messages of positivity and unity.  

 

7-13-20 

Working with our partners at the local Community Clinic, we highlighted resources that the community 

can use to secure housing, food and transportation.  

 

7-31-20 

We hosted a drive through event at a local business to pass out masks and encourage social distancing 

and the use of PPE during the pandemic.  

 



8-6-20 

We highlighted the nonprofit "Get Shift Done" in order to highlight the program which aims to help 

service industry workers who have been impacted through the restrictions put in place due to the 

pandemic.  

 

8-12-20 

Along with the Arkansas Urban League, we highlighted and promoted a "NWA Back To School Drive"  

which provided numerous supplies to local students for the upcoming school year.  

8-29-20 

We took part in a back to school supply drive that benefited children in need. We partnered with My T 

By Design and the NAACP  along with other community partners to make this effort a success and 

provide a much needed resource for the community.  


